
Practitioners and Ongoing Service Coordinators: 

 

If you have not obtained an NPI number and submitted a completed Central Finance Office 
(CFO) enrollment form to Gainwell Technologies, we want to help you with the process! If 
you received a call or email from the state office regarding an issue with your NPI number, 
we want to help you too!  

 

The state Birth to Three team has set up drop in Zoom sessions to help with the NPI 
process.  You can come at your convenience anytime during the two hour times listed 
below on each date.   

 
Tuesday 12/17/24  6:30-8:30 pm - https://zoom.us/j/92565686933 
Wednesday 12/18/24 7:30-9:30 am - https://zoom.us/j/92565686933 
Thursday 12/19/24 12:00-2:00 pm - https://zoom.us/j/92565686933 
 
Remember that the state office MUST HAVE your NPI number entered into the Health Pas 
system by January 1, 2025 or you will not be able to bill.   

 

Please plan to drop into one of these zoom sessions so we can help you!   

 
If you are not able to come to any of these sessions, please contact one of the TAs below as 
soon as possible for assistance.   
 
Kately Thaxton  304-414-0523 
Sarah Feick  304-684-9244 Press 0 and ask for Sarah 
Katie Heidel 304-267-0100 ext 03106 
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